
SB 367 -- STATE EMPLOYEES

This bill changes the requirement for the payment of overtime
hours for nonexempt state employees providing direct client care
or custody in facilities operated by the Department of
Corrections, Department of Mental Health, Division of Youth
Services of the Department of Social Services, and Veterans
Commission of the Department of Public Safety from within the
calendar quarter to within the calendar month following the
request for the payment. 

The bill also allows any state employee, appointee, or elected
official to satisfy state income taxes or other taxes owed by
voluntarily entering into an approved payment plan through a
payroll deduction. 


